
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17th October 2023 
FTu/KTr 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of Term 1, we have had a number of parents/carers contact us 
with questions about homework. In order to continue improving the way in which we 
communicate homework and the support offered to complete homework we would like to 
invite you to attend homework drop-in sessions. During these sessions we can discuss 
anything related to homework. You may have questions about the expectations, routines 
or support available or you may just want to learn more about the homework strategies 
at The Malling School and be involved in providing feedback to continue to improve our 
homework strategy. 
 
This session will run from 8.30am – 9.15am on Wednesday 8th November 2023 and is 
open to parents/carers from year 8 – year 11.  
 
If you would like to attend this session please click here 
 
Please be aware there are limited spaces, but if there is the demand further sessions will 
be made available. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms F Turner 
Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-drop-in-sessions-years-8-11-tickets-740745498727?aff=oddtdtcreator

